
Livingstone School 

Newsletter 
Wednesday, October 11, 2023 

 
Sabre Athletics                                                                                                              

Apple order pickup will be at the Lundbreck Hall 

today from 3:30-5:30 p.m.                                                             

Our Cross Country Running team competed in the 

Zone Meet in Pincher Creek today!                                          

Climbing Club Team 1 tomorrow morning  from 

6:45-7:45 a.m.                                                                                    

Good luck to our Sr. Girls volleyball team at Picture 

Butte tonight and Sr. Boys @ CNP.                                                    

Jr. B Girls home vs. PNS tomorrow at 4:30 p.m.               

Sports Booster Landfill Cleanup:  Friday, October 13 

SABRE SPORTS SOCKS FOR SALE!  

$20/pair  

Etransfer lhssportsbooster@gmail.com  

Confirm order details to Kim (text 4036279841 or 

email kimberlygelber@gmail.com)  

Pajama Day!                                    

Thursday, October 12 

 

Student Pick Up & Drop Off Reminder 

We ask that when parents are picking up or dropping 

off children do it on the west side of the building, not 

in the front of the school as it is primarily used for 

our buses.  That area is heavily congested.                          

Thank you for your cooperation in                                          

keeping our students safe. 

School Photo Day October 23 

Wear your smile! 

2022-2023 Yearbooks have arrived! 
If you preordered one in June, please 

pick it up at the Office.   

Livingstone Ski Academy Society Meeting 

October 12 at 6:30 p.m. 

LRSD Art Gala 

Monday, October 16 

410-20th St. Fort Macleod, 6:00 p.m. 

A celebration of student work throughout the 

division.  The pieces will be on display in Division 

Office for the remainder of the school year. 

The Thanksgiving Food Drive was a success! 

Thank you to everyone who donated items 

for our local food banks.  The winner of the 

Class Bingo Contest was Grade 3, closely       

followed by the Grade 2 class.                               

Stay tuned for fun House League &                    

Halloween activities coming up! 

Bright Pearl Hot Lunch October 25                                                           

Please return orders to the Office by                      

Monday, October 16, at Noon. 

School Council & Parents Association  

Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday, October 18, 6:30 p.m.                                  

A great way to get involved in all the great 

things happening in our school! 

We collected $154 for Toonies for Terry!                                 

School Fees & the first Ski Academy Installment of 

$500 are due.  Payments may be made by cheque 

or cash at the Office or on School Cash Online. 

A reminder to families that there are no microwaves 

for student use in the elementary classes.                                      

In addition, it would be helpful to send eating utensils 

with your child as the school does not provide them.  

The annual student demographic forms will be sent 

home to families beginning next week.  We ask that 

you update any address changes, phone numbers 

and emergency contact information and return it to 

the school so we may update our records. 


